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17th March 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: School Meal Price Increase 
 
I am writing to inform you about some increases to our meal prices that have been set by our 
catering provider, Herts Catering Limited (HCL). 

From the 1st April 2025, meal prices will be charged at the following rate: 

● Nursery: £2.65 per meal 
● Juniors (Year 3-6): £3.50 per meal 
● Reception & KS1 is still covered by the Universal Infant Free School Meal funding 

If your child is currently in Year 2, please bear in mind that you will need to apply for free school 
meals before the start of Year 3 if you are in receipt of benefits. You can check your eligibility here: 
www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals. We cannot do this for you so it is really important you 
check as soon as possible. 

As always, if you have any questions or comments, please do come and speak to me or Mrs Lewis, 
our Finance Manager. 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr Matt Beach 

Headteacher 
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